
Porters Grange Primary School 

School Minutes - 11.10.2018 
 

  A register was taken. Thank you to the councillors that were able to 

attend. 

  The councillors discussed Children in Need day and the prices we may 

be able to ask for different items. We also discussed what items could 

be brought in to sell. 

  Councillors were informed that SLT will expect school uniform for 

the day. 

  Discussed the selling of items bought in and it has been decided to sell 

in the afternoon, into after school depending on stock levels.  

  Miss Baylis put some questions over at the request of Miss Chaplin 

about the snack shop. Are there any other healthy food options they 

would like to see for sale and opinions on Fruit Fridays – councillors 

will discuss with their fellow classmates. 

  The councillors are happy to help sort and fix any bits of equipment 

during their own time to make break times more enjoyable for the 

school. 

  Lastly Miss Baylis has asked for councillors to feedback to their class 

and to remind classes they need to make suggestion boxes so all children 

can become more involved in decision making and ideas to improve 

their school. 


